Oth November, 1630,

Mre. 8.8.R. Mghayi,

E-F¢abozuko,

BERLIN, C. P.
Dear Mr. Mghayi,

With reference to your letter of 28th September re the
full edition of ITYALA LAVA WRLE, we are willing to keep this
book amongst our publications on the former terms provided
it is turned into the new orthogranhy. Could you arrange for
its transposition into thst orthography?

Ve may find some difficnlty in obtaining meterials owing
to war conditiens but we hove to overcome any obstacles. If
the ¥8. in the new orthography was in our hands, we would try
to arrange for ite early publication.

Please let me hear from vou as to whether vou could
arranze alon: the lines suggested.

Yours sincerely,

DIRECTOR OF PUBLICATIONS
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